
 

4808 Brainerd Rd 
Chattanooga, TN  37411 

423-493-0348 (office) 423-493-0354 (fax) 
Andrea Johnson, Principal                                                             Patricia Holder, Assistant Principal 

 

 Dear Parent:  

  

Barger Academy of Fine Arts has been identified by the Tennessee Department of Education as an Additional 
Targeted Support and Intervention School based on the 2022-2023 school year. We received this designation 
because one of our student groups did not meet the annual success rate goal set by the state.  Each year the 
Tennessee Department of Education examines schools’ performance across several different indicators to 
provide an overall look at how schools are serving the needs of all students. The department of education 
included the following indicators in its analysis of school accountability:  

• Student achievement  
• Student growth  
• English learner proficiency exam (ELPA)  
• Chronic absenteeism  

 

Our school team has developed strategies to provide the best educational opportunities for all students across all 
subject areas.  We value and appreciate the support you provide by partnering with us to enhance opportunities 
for our students.  Please work with us by sending your students to school daily and on time, ensuring they are 
completing their classwork and homework, and encouraging them to be on task with good behavior.  Please 
don’t hesitate to call if you have questions.  

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Andrea Johnson 

Principal 

 


